
( Ty:pe\'7!' it ten) (W. o. to H. A. Lafleur) 
Dr. William Osler 
No. 1 West Franklin Street Baltimore, June 20th, 1893. 

Dear Lafleur:- c USt·/17 I~~. Z.l 

I had quite forgotten about the pyjamas. Unless you are in a hurry for 
them I will wait for an opportunity to send them, as I daresay if they went 
by express you would have topay duty. 

I wish you would get from Shepherd or from the Library my volume 3 of 
Pepper's System, which is among Ross's books. It is bound in morocco; and 
then the first chance you have of anybody coming dmm1 here send it and the 
Fagge. 

I had a delightful visit in Boston and saw Miss 1fcDowell, who is very 
happy and comfortable at the Newton Cottage Hospital. Walcott asked after 
you and still seems to have a lingering regret that you are not in Boston. 

Sincerely Yours, 

P.S. By the way, perhaps you will find among yo~~ books my Herard et cornil, 
La Phthisie. I cannot find it anyv1here. 

vfU osler 

'l 


